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Y3 & Y4 Book and a Brew Workshop
Thursday 25th January 2024

“It was interesting to know about the children’s reading and different books.”

“It was a real amazing experience. I got to know more about the importance of reading. Thank you for the great event.”

“I enjoyed learning how reading helps children with different things.”

“I had a lovely time and it was very interesting to know more about my child’s reading.”

“I really enjoyed this session. I loved reading with my daughter, Thank you to the staff.”

“It was great to hear my son read with the iPad and he has shown me which books he wants for his birthday.”

“It was lovely to spend time with my daughter and hear all about all of the new books in her class as well as how important reading is.”
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